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MEMORANDUM 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 

Date: November 13, 2014 

  Rocky Mountain Power extension and expansion of Docket No. 12-035-77 – In 
the Matter of the Request for a Home Energy Report (HER) Pilot Program – 
Cost Cap 

 Docket No. 12-035-77 

 
R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  
On October 24, 2014, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed to clarify and request an 

adjustment to the HER cost cap. On October 29, 2014, the Utah Public Service Commission 

(Commission) issued a Notice of Filing and Comment Period for interested parties to submit 

comments by November 14, 2014 with reply comments due on November 21, 2014. The 

Division of Public Utilities (Division) requests that the Commission extend the November 14, 

2014 Notice of Filing and Comment Period comment due date to November 21, 2014.   

The Division requests additional time to review the Company’s response to DPU DR 1 received 

on November 7, 2014 and to ask the Company follow-up questions.  

 
CC Kathryn Hymas, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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